Waste of Taxpayer Dollars

jkot@bhpsnj.org Kot, Julie Wednesday, October 26, 2022 at 3:57:02 PM Eastern Daylight Time
To: mvarley@bhpsnj.crg Dr. Melissa Varley

Good afternoon Dr. Varley,

As suspected, my office was able to confirm today with Resorts Hotel in Atlantic City that Mrs. Akiri never
checked in for the NJ School Boards Association Conference for either of the two nights that the District
booked and paid for in advance with taxpayer dollars. Neither I nor any one in my office received any
notification from Sai that she could not attend, therefore we had no opportunity to try to cancel or
attempt to seek a refund for the booking. Unfortunately, we are now unable to do so.

Thank you,
Julie

Julie A. Kot

Business Administrator/Board Secretary
Berkeley Heights Public Schools

345 Plainfield Ave.

Berkeley Heights, NJ 07922

Tel: 908.464.1601
Fax:; 908,464.1728
Email: jkot@bhpsnj.org



Fwd: Waste of Taxpayer Dollars

mvarley@bhpsnj.org Dr. Melissa Varley Woednesday, October 26, 2022 at 4.16:59 PM Eastern Daylight Time
To: apenna@bhpsnj.org Angela Penna, mdaquila@bhpsnj.org Michae!l D'Aquila

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Kot, Julie" <jkot@bhpsnj.org>

Date: October 26, 2022 at 3:57:21 PM EDT
To: "Dr. Melissa Varley" <mvarley@bhpsnj.org>
Subject: Waste of Taxpayer Dollars

Good afterncon Dr. Varley,

As suspected, my office was able to confirm today with Resorts Hotel in Atlantic City that Mrs. Akiri never
checked in for the NJ School Boards Association Conference for either of the two nights that the District
bocked and paid for in advance with taxpayer dollars. Neither I nor any one in my office received any
notification from Sai that she could not attend, therefore we had no opportunity to try to cancel or
attempt to seek a refund for the booking. Unfortunately, we are now unable to do so.

Thank you,
Julie

Julie A. Kot

Business Administrator/Board Secretary
Berkeley Heights Public Schools

345 Plainfield Ave,

Berkeley Heights, NJ 07922

Tel: 908.464.1601
Fax: 908.464.1728
Email: jkot@bhpsnj.org



Re: Waste of Taxpayer Dollars

mvarley@bhpsnj.org Varley, Dr. Melissa Wednesday, Cctober 26, 2022 at 5:21:32 PM Eastern Daylight Time
To: jkot@bhpsnj.org Kot, Julie

Thank you, Julie. | have informed Mike and Angela.
Sincerely,
Melissa

On Wed, Oct 26, 2022 at 3:57 PM Kot, Julie <jkot@bhpsnj.org> wrote:

| Good afternoon Dr. Varley,

' As suspected, my office was able to confirm today with Resorts Hotel in Atlantic City that Mrs, Akiri
never checked in for the NJ School Boards Association Conference for either of the two nights that the
District booked and paid for in advance with taxpayer dollars. Neither I nor any one in my office
received any notification from Sai that she could not attend, therefore we had no opportunity to try to
cancel or attempt to seek a refund for the booking. Unfortunately, we are now unable to do so.

Thank you,
Julie

Julie A, Kot

Business Administrator/Board Secretary
. Berkeley Heights Public Schools

345 Plainfieid Ave.

Berkeley Heights, NJ 07922

Tel: 808.464,1601
. Fax: 908.464.1728
1 Email: jkot@bhpsnj.ory

Dr. Melissa Varley

Superintendent of Schools

Berkeley Heights Public Schools
Pronouns: She, her, hers
mvarley@bhpsnj.org

Follow me on twitter @MelissaWVarley



